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Evan O'Connor

From: Kara Taylor

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 9:54 AM

To: Joshua Houde; Stephen J. Puleo; Evan O'Connor

Subject: Turning Leaf Heights

A new street name will be required for the access to building B.  All other buildings and units will be numbered o� 

Turning Leaf Drive and Drive-In Lane. 

 

 24-31_MJR_SUB-SP_TurningLeafHeights 

 

 

Kara L. T. Taylor, CMA  
Assistant Assessor / E9-1-1 Addressing Officer 

Town of Windham / 8 School Road / Windham ME  04062 

207-777-3070  www.windhammaine.us 

 


